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Mr. Norman L. Maguire, 
101 Hope Street, 
Stamford, Connecticut 

PHONE 3881 

112 WEST TABB STREET 

PETERSBURG, VIRGINIA 

June 1, 1945 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your very concise report of re- 
ception of our test broadcast of May 26th. 

Your report is accurate, please consider this 
letter as verification. 

It is very gratifying to us to know that we 
were so well received in Stamford. 

LS/a 

Very truly yours, 

Edward F. Schwarz, 
Chief Engineer 
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